Dear Stingray families,

We are excited to be opening registration for the 2022 season!   As most of you know, we have joined the Tri County league this season.   We will be swimming against clubs with similar size swim teams, we hope this will make our meets more competitive/fun!
The schedule is included in the email you received along with pricing for swimmers.    We also included important dates and a tentative practice schedule  (*times may change once all registrations are in).	
Each family will be assigned a volunteer responsibility for each meet.   We thank you in advance for your support!  We will also be hosting 2 home meets and will be asking for drinks/snack donations to fundraise for our team.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will continue using an online registration form, here is the link!! 
Stingrays 2022 Registration form
…and will be sending PayPal invoices once your registration form is received.   So that Coach Caleigh can divide that practice groups before our first practice, we ask that all registration forms are submitted by Friday, May 20th.    After completing the form we will send you a PayPal invoice. 

The fees are as follows: $110 for 1 swimmer, $190 for two swimmers, and $270 for 3 or more swimmers.   Payment is due by Friday, May 27th.   Please reach out if you need an extension for payment.   Please also remember that membership to the Gloucester City Swim Club is required by the Tri County league to swim on our team.
Information on team suits are in the Welcome letter and info on spiritwear will be finalized shortly.   We will email and post the information to our tab on the GC Swim Club website (www.GCSwimClub.com) and our Facebook page.
Our coaches and the swim team board are all excited to get the swimmers in the water. As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.
Go Stingrays!
glcstingrays@gmail.com
